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June 29, 2023 

 
Dear Primrose Parents/Guardians: 
 
We would like to share with the Primrose community the work that will be happening over the 
summer.  This work has been held off to the summer in order to minimize disruptions to student 
learning.   
 

• Basketball net and game lines to be reinstated where the well activities took place. 
• Point of Use Reverse Osmosis system will be completed. 
• There will be well monitoring over the summer as part of our program to ensure 

adequate water supply for September. 
• There are a few dead trees that will be removed over the summer. 
• We will be evaluating the property fence and if any repairs are needed, they will be 

completed. 
 

At this point, we will not be adding portables for the 2023-2024 school year.  However, we will 
be engaged in preliminary planning that includes designing the asphalt layout and electrical 
systems for future portables. This work may happen over the summer.   

Once again, I would like to thank Primrose students, staff and families for their support this past 
year.  I wish you all a restful and recharging summer! 

  
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 
Belal Taha 
Superintendent of Education 
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